Bovingdon Primary Academy, High Street, Bovingdon, Herts, HP3



10th October 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

We would like to invite all children to take part in an exciting new photography project to launch Bovingdon's first ever local calendar. The Villager Calendar 2024 is being produced by Bovingdon's local newspaper - The Villager – to celebrate life in Bovingdon. The aim is to have each month of the calendar illustrated with a great photo taken by local people and capturing something special about Bovingdon and village life. The calendar will be available to buy at the High Street Christmas lights event on Sunday 3rd December.

The children of Bovingdon Primary Academy have been invited to take part in this competition. We would like children to take a photograph which captures what is special about our local environment.

Images must be:

- taken by the child
- taken within the parish boundary
- landscape format
- hi-res jpg

By emailing your child's image to <u>admin@bovingdonacademy.org.uk</u>, you are giving copyright consent for The Villager to publish the image.

Please email your entry by **Monday 30th October** at the latest. Please include your child's full name and class with their entry.

The eco council will help to choose the entries which will be forwarded on to The Villager.

We can't wait to see all the entries.

Many thanks for your continued support,

Mrs Williams

Eco council Lead

